
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH  
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Chandigarh: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 
 

This is for the information of the public in general and candidates in 
particular that PU-CET (U.G.) - 2020 will be held on 26th April 2020 

(Sunday) for admission to B. Pharmacy and B.Sc. (Hons. School). 
 

The Prospectus (including Application Form) is available online on Panjab 
University Website http://cetug.puchd.ac.in from 11-03-2020 (Wednesday) 

Last date for submission of information on the website to generate the Bank 
Challan is 10-04-2020 (Friday). Detailed instructions for submission of 

online Application Form are available on the Panjab University website. 
 

           

          Sd/- 

Controller of Examinations 
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